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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 
Stay & Read dates for this 

half term: 

Friday 16th June 

Friday 30th June 

Friday 14th July 

Reception Welcome    

Meeting- Tuesday 13th June 

4.30—5.30pm 

Reception Welcome    

Meeting- Wednesday 14th 

June 9.30—10.30am 

Nursery Sports Day- 

Wednesday 28th June 9.20am  

Inset Day  (School Closed)- 

Friday 30th June 

 

  

 

Our Book of The Week:  The Rainbow Fish  

Phonics Focus:  Consolidating the sounds learnt 

so far 

Maths Focus:  Teen numbers/ ordering      

numbers to 10 

 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Missing Wellies 

A pair of gold sparkly Pepper Pig wellies have 

disappeared from our welly rack. Please could 

you check your child hasn't been sent home in 

them or you haven't pick them up by mistake. 

Thank you.  

Story Time!  

As you know, our topic this half term is ‘At the 

Seaside’. If you have any books at home that 

link to our topic we would love for your child to 

bring them in so we can share as many stories 

as possible. 

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s teacher. 

 Weekly Family Task 

We have been learning about doubling this week. 

We have a game called double trouble. You hide 

your hands behind your back and say ‘show me  

double 2’. Children have to hold 

up the correct amount of fingers 

and work out the answer. Have 

fun!  

Ozzy’s Little Owls 


